
 

 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

(360) 664-1160 ● www.utc.wa.gov 

 

June 20, 2013 

 

 

 

Office of the Code Reviser 

Attn:  Kerry S. Radcliff, Editor 

Washington State Register 

P.O. Box 40551 

Olympia, WA  98504-0551 

 

Re; Withdrawal of Preproposal Statement of Inquiry 

 WUTC Docket US-111021 

 

Dear Ms. Radcliff: 

 

The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) filed on June 

22, 2011, a Preproposal Statement of Inquiry (CR-101) regarding the regulation of 

wastewater companies at WSR # 11-13-123.  The Commission has decided not to 

proceed with this rulemaking proceeding due to the lack of interest from wastewater 

companies and other private entities in funding the cost of this rulemaking.  The 

Commission, therefore, requests that the CR-101 published in WSR # 11-13-123 be 

withdrawn.   

 

The Commission will notify stakeholders in this rulemaking docket of the withdrawal of 

this rulemaking proceeding. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
STEVEN V. KING 

Acting Executive Director and Secretary 


